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YACHT CHANDLERS

To whom it may concern:

Yacht Chandlers would like to thank the board for the approval of funds for the modifications we made
to our building. During the process of purchasing the building we secured a SBA loan. Which breaks
the loan into 2 mortgages and they need to be in first and second place on the title. We request the
permission to move the CRA mortgage to third position on our title so we are not forced into
refinancing the building at this point.

Thank you for the consideration.
Any questions, please contact me at 954-214-8911.

Thank vou.

Timothy McMillan
Yacht Chandlers

750 W Sunrise Blvd. Fort Lauderdale, FL 33311
Phone: (954)761-3463 Fax: (954)761-7261 Email: info(@yachtchandlers.com
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